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Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
 
Welcome to another great year with Northampton’s elementary string program!  We 
are looking forward to helping your child discover the excitement of playing a musical 
instrument.  This handbook is designed to help you understand what your child will 
be experiencing and what will be expected of him/her throughout the year.  Please 
read through all pages carefully with your child. If you have any questions regarding 
any of the information in this handbook, don’t hesitate to give us a call.  We are 
always happy to work with you to make your child’s experience in elementary strings a 
positive one! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Miss Susan Lischner (Lehigh and Siegfried Elementary Schools) 
Mrs. Kristy Young (George Wolf and Moore Elementary Schools) 
 
 
 
 
   


